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Call for Nominations! 

Wishes you and your family a  

Safe and Happy 

Thanksgiving! 

The Texas Transit Association's Nominating Committee is seeking     
nominations of candidates to stand for election for the TTA Board of         
Directors in the following categories: Metro, Small Urban, and Rural.  All nominations of 
your colleagues, including self nominations are enthusiastically welcomed.  A link to the 
board nomination form is included below. 

Being a board member allows members to expand their professional network and be an   
advocate for the transit industry within the state of Texas! 

TTA board members serve a two-year term. The Board meets several times a year in person 
and virtually.  Board members also attend an annual workshop and the annual  conference. 

The TTA board consists of 18 members and is comprised of 5 Metro, 5 Small Urban,            
5  Rural, and 3 Associate Members.  

Nominees who confirm their interest in standing for election will be requested to supply a  
formal candidate statement by email confirming their interest.  The Nominating Committee 
will review all nominations and approve a slate of nominees with the current Board of        
Directors.  An election ballot will then be circulated to the entire Membership.  All nomina-
tions must be received no later than 5 PM CST on November 30, 2020.   

For any questions about the nominating process, duties, or the time commitment of a board 
member, please contact Allen E. Hunter by email at allen@txtransit.org.                            

Link to Nomination Form: TTA Board of Directors Nomination Form 

 

 

https://forms.gle/rfWV6EhsgQSRxyBh7


Gary C. Thomas, Dallas Area Rapid Transit (DART) president/executive director, has 
informed the DART Board of Directors of his intention to retire from his position after 
almost 20 years of leadership. The board will initiate a search process to identify a suc-
cessor for Mr. Thomas. 
 
"It has been my privilege and honor to be part of Dallas Area Rapid Transit for this mo-
ment in time. I have seen many "firsts" throughout the years and have been able to 
work with many dedicated board members and team members as DART has evolved 
into an indispensable resource for our residents throughout North Texas and beyond," 
said Thomas. "I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to our current management team 
and our almost 3,700 employees, as well as all of the DART team over the last 20 years 
that without whom our shared success would not have been possible. I'm extremely 
proud of what we have built with help from our communities and elected officials with 
whom we share a vision for our future. I have complete confidence that DART will con-
tinue to improve the quality of life in North Texas." 
 
Thomas joined DART in 1998 as the senior vice president of project management with 
almost 20 years of experience as an engineer and architect, consulting for national and 
international projects including DART projects going back to 1986. He was appointed 
as president/executive director in 2001 when DART's rail system was only 20-miles 
long and led the agency to provide North Texas residents with the longest light rail 
network in the country at 93-miles. 
 
Under his leadership, Thomas forged the agency into an award-winning transit model, 

providing residents across DART's 700-mile service area with a world-class public transit network. Through Thomas' leader-
ship, DART has frequently defined what a modern 21st century transit system can be. 
 
Thomas directed DART's commitment to sustainability and conservation with the goal of reducing greenhouse gas emis-
sions, providing clean, alternative transportation options that help decrease the number of cars on the road. This included a 
focus on renewable energy and the transition of the entire DART bus fleet to the more environmentally sensitive natural gas 
fuel rather than diesel. DART was also an early proponent and adopter of electric buses, adding 7 buses to the fleet in 2018. 
 
As a champion of the Mobility as a Service (MaaS) service model at DART, which provides travelers with the ability to plan, 
book and pay for the mobility solution that works best for their needs, through the award-winning GoPass App, he led the 
effort to make DART's multimodal transit system flexible, reliable, affordable and more available to everyone by developing 
new technologies and services including fare equity, cash to mobile options and GoLink. 
 
With a focus on ensuring that DART continue to serve as both a mobility and economic engine for the long-term benefit of 
the entire region, Thomas developed polices that engaged development projects near DART light rail stations, gener-
ating billions of dollars in revenue, taxes and jobs for the local economy while enhancing mobility opportunities that im-
proved the quality of life of North Texas residents. 
 
"While there will always be more work to do, I know that we have the right team in place to turn our vision into reality, im-
proving the lives of our riders by providing safe, timely transit solutions," explained Thomas. " 
 
The Texas Transit Association is grateful to Gary for his leadership and support of public transportation throughout the 
state. We wish him the best of luck as he begins a new chapter in his life.  
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Gary C. Thomas  
President/Executive Director 
Dallas Area Rapid Transit  
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Federal Transit Administration Region 6 Updates 

Emergency Relief Program Flexibility Under Sections 5307 and 5311 for Actions in Response to COVID-19 
Pandemic 

Region 6 would like to remind grantees of FTA’s Emergency Relief (E.R.) Section 5324 program flexibility 
available under Section 5307 and Section 5311.  Unliquidated funds in existing grants and unobligated 
funds that remain available to grantees can be used at 100% federal share for activities taken directly in re-
sponse to the COVID-19 emergency.  There are several differences in eligibility under 5307 and 5311 E.R. 
flexibility and the CARES Act.  Regardless of the status of your CARES Act funding, if you have additional ex-
penses incurred under activities taken in response to COVID-19, and you have Section 5307 or 5311 funds 
available, you may be able to employ this flexibility.  Please contact your Region 6 pre-award grant manager 
for more information.  FTA’s CARES Act web pages have additional information on these flexibili-
ties: https://www.transit.dot.gov/cares-act and https://www.transit.dot.gov/funding/comparison-fta-
emergency-relief-appropriated-urbanized-area-formula-section-5307-rural-area. 

COVID-19 FAQs Update 

FTA is working closely with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and other Federal part-
ners to provide guidance to the public transportation industry in response to the coronavirus (COVID-19). 
On October 14, FTA posted three new and revised two existing Frequently Asked Questions 
(FAQs) regarding COVID-19 on its website that cover administrative relief and other funding sources. 

 

 

 

 
Jess Segovia, your ADA Guru, is offering the following courses in December to assist transit professionals 

of all levels and responsibilities in understanding how to provide high quality, compliant  
accessible public transit services.  

 

December 1 & 3, 2020:   ADA Requirements for Bus & *Demand Responsive Services Webinar 
December 2, 2020:        Bus Stop Accessibility Requirements Webinar 
December 7 & 9, 2020:   Advanced Wheelchair Securement Strategies - Addressing Difficult to Secure  
        Wheelchairs Webinar 
December 8 &10, 2020:  ADA Paratransit Eligibility Determination Webinar 
December 14, 2020:       Creating Effective Operating Policies, Procedures & Documentation Strategies 
December 15, 2020 :       Enhancing Your Community's Mobility Management Webinar 
 

Pricing and Registration 

 Federal Transit Administration’s updates from Region 6 office: 

https://www.transit.dot.gov/cares-act
https://www.transit.dot.gov/funding/comparison-fta-emergency-relief-appropriated-urbanized-area-formula-section-5307-rural-area
https://www.transit.dot.gov/funding/comparison-fta-emergency-relief-appropriated-urbanized-area-formula-section-5307-rural-area
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html
https://www.transit.dot.gov/coronavirus
https://www.transit.dot.gov/frequently-asked-questions-fta-grantees-regarding-coronavirus-disease-2019-covid-19
https://www.transit.dot.gov/frequently-asked-questions-fta-grantees-regarding-coronavirus-disease-2019-covid-19
https://www.adaguru.co/workshops
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of our recently added Associate members  

INSURICA joined the Texas Transit Association 
in June of 2020. 

https://www.insurica.com/blog/commercial-business-insurance/
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survey results 

Click here 

Continued on next page 

Click here 

https://ftp.txdot.gov/pub/txdot/ptn/covid/sept2020-covid-survey-result.pdf
https://txdot.webex.com/mw3300/mywebex/default.do?nomenu=true&siteurl=txdot&service=6&rnd=0.08831277159399176&main_url=https%3A%2F%2Ftxdot.webex.com%2Fec3300%2Feventcenter%2Fevent%2FeventAction.do%3FtheAction%3Ddetail%26%26%26EMK%3D4832534b000000049218c3f5
https://www.txdot.gov/inside-txdot/media-center/psas/end-streak.html
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here 

here 

TTA Welcomes James Oliver as the new 

General Manager of Island Transit 

The Texas Transit Association would like to congratulate and welcome James     
Oliver as the new GM at Island Transit in Galveston, Texas. 
 
Between moving across the state and dodging the storms that keep coming in 
from the gulf, James is beginning to get settled in to his new role.  If you would like 
to congratulate James, you can contact him at: joliver@galvestontx.gov  
 
Island Transit is a public transportation system serving Galveston Island. The transit      
system has been in operation for more than 40 years and has a service area that covers 
approximately 25 square miles. Galveston has long been known for its historic streetcar 
system, however Hurricane Ike severely damaged the vintage steel wheel trolleys. The 
City of Galveston is currently working to rehabilitate the steel wheel trolleys, and has expanded the   
service area of the streetcar trolleys through the use of rubber tire trolleys. The rubber tire trolleys offer 
both a Downtown Route, and a Seawall Route.  

Continued from previous page 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Preview/?sm=UeOvIdc6AzPuWLPOHkn6dtUzr6uhecL8HOFvTBlpE02BUBgeoiAgwnNREK1Nvjer
https://ftp.txdot.gov/pub/txdot/ptn/covid/sept2020-covid-survey-result.pdf
mailto:joliver@galvestontx.gov




Transit is in Ryan’s DNA.  He has been in transit for more than 35 years.  Starting his 

transit career as a bus washer.  He then worked his way up from bus washer to bus driver, 

driver trainer, and eventually general manager and progressively responsible executive 

positions at transit software and management companies.  

 

He’s been where many of you are today, managing transit agencies day in and day out, 

and he understands your struggles.  He has worked hard to bring scheduling solutions that 

address your concerns to improve the Ecolane product line.  That is one of many reasons 

why Ryan is so passionate about Ecolane and providing excellent customer service to all our customers. 

 

TTA wishes Ryan and Steve Ross the former CEO the absolute best. 

 

Select the Link below for a Video Message from Ryan: 

 

http://videos.ecolane.com/watch/GX1L4qWx8ZPurZV9aFTtw8?

utm_content=145515536&utm_medium=social&utm_source=linkedin&hss_channel=lcp-143142 

 

 

In honor of Veterans Day, all veterans and active military service person-

nel were invited to ride METRO for free on Wednesday, Nov. 11, 2020. 

METRORail, local bus, METRORapid, Park & Ride and METROLift   

services were free the entire day. To ride, passengers needed to inform 

bus operators and/or fare inspectors of their veteran/military designation. 

METRO also offers disabled or decorated veterans free unlimited rides 

year-round on our light rail, local bus, METRORapid and Park & Ride 

service when they register for a Qualified METRO Veterans Pass (MVP) 

card. Veterans interested in applying can learn more about the           

program here. 

 

Please note, METROLift customers still need to schedule trips 

in advance. To schedule a trip call the reservation line at      

713-225-6716.  Clients may also schedule a trip the day before  

travel by using MACS at 713-739-4690 or MACS-WEB or 

MACS-WEB screen reader version between 5 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

Please have client ID and password ready. 

 

Click this link or the image to hear a local veteran explain why 

access to METRO's services are vital. 
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Effective October 30, 2020, Ryan Larson has been named the  
Interim CEO of Ecolane.  

METRO Honors Our Nation's Heroes 

Ryan J. Larsen 
Chief Executive Officer 
ryan.larsen@ecolane.com 

http://videos.ecolane.com/watch/GX1L4qWx8ZPurZV9aFTtw8?utm_content=145515536&utm_medium=social&utm_source=linkedin&hss_channel=lcp-143142
http://videos.ecolane.com/watch/GX1L4qWx8ZPurZV9aFTtw8?utm_content=145515536&utm_medium=social&utm_source=linkedin&hss_channel=lcp-143142
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ABV-zli9Gd0&feature=youtu.be
mailto:ryan.larsen@ecolane.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ABV-zli9Gd0&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ABV-zli9Gd0&feature=youtu.be


Pivotal step toward creating a more equitable and livable city 
AUSTIN, Texas – Nov. 3, 2020 –Following the historic passage of Proposition A, Capital Metro hosted a virtual 
live event on CapMetro’s Facebook page to discuss Project Connect next steps. 
“Austin voters decided it’s go-time for Project Connect, and we are grateful for their trust and vision for the 
future,” said CapMetro President and CEO Randy Clarke. “This YES vote for Project Connect is a huge step to-
ward creating a more equitable and livable city, providing more and better ways for people to access jobs, ed-
ucation, health care and new opportunities." 
 
An important next step is the launch of the Austin Transit Partnership (ATP) to guide the Project Connect in-
vestment with transparency and accountability throughout the project. More details will be available at the 
upcoming CapMetro board meeting on Monday, 
November 23. 
 
Beyond its expanded transit system, Project Con-
nect will bring economic and environmental bene-
fits that will transform Central Texas and support 
the growth it will continue to experience. 
 
“I’m proud to live in a city that is looking to its fu-
ture — one not satisfied with the status quo. Austin 
is pushing to be more sustainable, equitable and 
affordable in new and innovative ways,” said Mayor 
Steve Adler. “The community has spoken, and it 
demands transformative change to traffic, climate 
and to achieve fundamental fairness and justice for all. Thank you to the broad and deep coalition that worked 
so hard. Record numbers of voters, especially those young and new, showed up to make “change” the winner 
tonight. “Tomorrow, the continued work of change begins,” added Adler. “I look forward to working with my 
council colleagues and city staff, Randy Clarke and Capital Metro, and our community’s equity advocates to 
implement this long-sought victory.” 
 
During a year of unprecedented challenges, CapMetro delivered more than 8 million trips throughout the pan-
demic and recently opened the Downtown Station and a new electric bus-charging yard — both ahead of 
schedule and under budget. “I would like to take a moment to thank and honor the essential frontline work-
ers, including our operators and support staff, for their heroic efforts to keep our city moving,”said CapMetro 
Board Chair Wade Cooper. “Your dedication and hard work have not gone unnoticed, and your contribution to 
Austin and Central Texas is vital.” 
 
Realizing this transformational plan has only been possible through the collaborative efforts of our partners in 
government and in the community, as well as a huge number of individuals throughout Central Texas. 
“We now have an approved plan, a schedule and the dedicated funding to move us to the next phase, and we 
remain committed to transparency as we begin building our expanded transit network,” said Clarke. “Project 
Connect will shape the future for generations to come.” 

Page 9 

TTA’s November 2020 Newsletter  CapMetro, City of Austin Discuss Historic Prop A Passage & 
Project Connect Next Steps 



15 Months of Safety 
 
Click on the links below to print and 
display copies of the 2020-2021 Our 
Driving Concern traffic safety calendar 
and poster collection for your work-
place. 
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National Safety Council’s Traffic Safety 

Calendar and Poster Collection 

https://txdrivingconcern.org/2020-2021-traffic-safety-calendar/
https://txdrivingconcern.org/2020-2021-traffic-safety-calendar/
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According to ART, the shuttle will 
have stops nearby or at Jourdanton 
Housing, Jourdanton Square Apart-
ments, Jourdanton High School, Jour-
danton City Hall, Walmart, H-E-B, 
Trade St. Housing, St. Francis Villa 
Senior Apartments, Pleasanton City 
Hall, Methodist Hospital South, Atas-
cosa County Veterans Service Office, 
Atascosa County Courthouse, Atasco-
sa Adult Probation, Poteet Post 
Office, Poteet Housing, Poteet Low-
e’s, Crestview Apartments, Coastal 
Bend College, The UPS Store, 
Pleasanton Library, Pleasanton River 
Park and Poteet Town Hall. 
 
Sean Scott of AACOG and ART said that this new transit system will open up economical transportation 
options for people to get from one of the tri-cities to another. He emphasized that safety during COVID-
19 will be a priority.  “We sanitize the busses hourly,” said Sean Scott, Director of ART. “We spray the 
bus with disinfectant, offer hand sanitizer and riders must wear face masks,” Scott said. AACOG runs the 
same program in Seguin. 
 
The cost of transit for each entry on the system is $1, or $.50 if you are a senior citizen or student. There 
will be the opportunity to buy tokens and use in lieu of cash. 
“In February, after initially being approached by Poteet Mayor Willie Leal to discuss the viability of a dai-
ly transit system, I met with the Mayors of Pleasanton, Jourdanton, Poteet and Commissioner Mark Gil-
lespie and Sean Scott director of ART,” said Atascosa County Judge Bob Hurley. “The meeting was very 
positive. We are a growing county and a transit service will be a great economic asset to business in the 
area while providing affordable transportation to all in need.” 
 
Pleasanton Mayor Travis Hall said, “We look forward to serving our citizens with low-cost transportation. 
It will benefit those in need and especially in adverse weather conditions.” 
Poteet Mayor Willie Leal acknowledged how big of an impact the shuttle will have on his residents and 
the county as a whole.  “I think it’s going to be a great benefit,” Mayor Leal said. “We have a lot of citi-
zens that don’t have mobility to get to services that they need, both commercial, like H-E-B or Walmart, 
or needing to go to the hospital or the courthouse. So, if they don’t have this transportation system, 
then they have to ask people for a lift or wait for one of their family members to get off from work. So, I 
think it will be a big benefit for everyone in Poteet, Pleasanton and Jourdanton to have this transit avail-
able.” 
 
Judge Hurley said the County hopes to include Charlotte and Lytle into the routes eventually. 
ART will also still offer the same curbside pickup options they have under the previous transit system. 
Please see route below or by visiting www.aacog.com/cowboyconnect. 

The transit system, put on by ART (Alamo Regional Transit), will have four 
shuttles starting routes at 7 a.m. and ending routes at 6 p.m., Monday-Friday. 
ART is a part of AACOG (Alamo Area Council of Governments).   

By Pleasanton Express Staff   

https://www.pleasantonexpress.com/author/ohtadmin/
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Texas Transit Association  is proud to announce a new member, “Cap-A-Bus, Inc. (CAB)”, 
a family owned business established in 1989 in a little town in Central Texas (Salado).   

CAB manufactures some of the best built Bus Driver Barriers in the country. These barri-
ers are sold across the US and Canada and made from top grade 304 stainless steel and 
the shields are made of high end 3/8“(.375) polycarbonate and formed around your 
drivers for full movement and comfort.  

These units are unique with a gas spring system to hold the shields tight to the driver’s 
area and then holds the shields tight to the aisle stanchion for added safety. The barri-
ers offered range from Cut-a-ways to Nova, New Flyer, Proterra, Gillig, Thomas, MCI etc. 
just to name a few.  All the while they are steadily manufacturing all types of body pan-
els for the bus industry too. In addition, they can do body repair and painting of buses/vehicles in their 
60,000 ft facility.  They have large paint booths, ranging from 55’ to 90’ for painting up to 60’ articulated  
buses.  Recently, they painted 300 buses for CMTA. 

For more information on Cap-A Bus please contact: Robert (Bob) Piatt, 254-947-8226 cabbarriers@gmail.com 

TTA would like welcome Cap-A-Bus, Inc. (CAB) as one of our newest 

Associate Members 

file:///C:/Users/allen/OneDrive/Documents/TTA CHAR/Website/Cap A Bus Video.mov


Additional 1/8-cent of existing sales tax to support public transit programs 
beginning in 2026 
 
San Antonio voters said “yes” to funding VIA’s Keep SA Moving Plan, de-
signed to connect more people to jobs and economic opportunity through 
improved and expanded VIA services. 
 
Advanced Transportation District (ATD) Proposition A passed Tuesday with 
68% of voters approving the measure that will rededicate a 1/8-cent share of 
local sales tax for public transit, beginning in 2026. This is not a new tax. It 
reallocates a portion of an existing 1 cent of local sales tax made available 
for transit use by the Texas Legislature. 
 
VIA currently receives a 5/8-cent share to fund operations for over 1,200 square miles of Bexar County—a service 
area roughly the size of Houston’s Metro service. Other major Texas cities, including Houston, Austin and Dallas dedi-
cate the full cent to transit, pulling billions of dollars ahead of San Antonio in transit development and infrastructure. 
Tuesday’s win for ATD Proposition A means more funding will go to support transportation in San Antonio in 2026. 
 
Voters also approved the City of San Antonio’s Proposition A to renew the 1/8-cent of sales tax that supports the Pre-
K 4 SA early childhood education program, and the city’s Proposition B to support local workforce and economic de-
velopment. 
 
Proposition B will begin receiving a 1/8-cent share of the 1 cent sales tax in 2021 to invest in workforce training as 
part of regional economic recovery plans. Beginning in 2026, that 1/8-cent share will transfer to the ATD for public 
transit programs, including improved frequency for VIA bus service and planning for a future Advance Rapid Transit 
system. 
 
Statement from Jeffrey C. Arndt, VIA President/CEO: 
“With voters’ support, we have taken a major step forward in rewriting the region’s transit history. An additional 1/8-
cent sales tax will move us closer to our goals and toward parity with peer transit agencies in other major Texas cities. 
 
We are grateful to the people of San Antonio for their vote of confidence and their show of support for funding the 
plan to Keep SA Moving. This initiative is the product of years of public engagement and community input and we are 
proud to have delivered on the community’s priorities for mobility today and in the future. 
The revenue from this increment of sales tax will be available for transit improvements in 2026, but securing it today 
means that we can start important planning — and begin to tap into federal funding that has never before been avail-
able to our agency. 
 
VIA has been moving people and connecting our community for over 40 years. We continue to ensure that essential 
workers can stay connected to essential jobs during the global pandemic so that our city can move ahead, toward 
recovery. I’m proud of the work our agency has done, even with the ongoing challenge of historic underfunding. 
 
I’d like to thank the VIA operators, frontline workers and staff for the work they do, every day. Also, for the guidance 
and leadership from the VIA Board of Trustees and our Board Chair Hope Andrade, who separately served as chair-
woman of the transit campaign that advocated for Prop. A’s passage.” 
To learn more about the Keep SA Moving Plan, visit KeepSAmoving.com. 
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Jess is a transportation professional who has spent the last two decades creating innovative programs and services for a variety of 
public and private agencies. Jess’ core professional values of safety, communication and innovation have helped ensure the suc-
cessful delivery of high quality, accessible transportation services.  
 
Jess has operated Navigator Mobility Consulting (NMC) since 2010. NMC specializes in ADA compliance and accessibility; as well as 
creating innovative programs designed to maximize limited resources available to communities throughout California and Arizona. 
In addition, NMC delivered a variety of public transit training programs on topics like ADA & Fixed Route, ADA & Paratransit, Wheel-
chair Securement Training for Operators, ADA Paratransit Eligibility Determination, and Mobility Management. NMC’s clients in-
clude: • METRO & Access Services (Los Angeles, California) • Valley Metro & MARC Center (Phoenix, Arizona) • OmniTrans (San 
Bernardino, California) • Yuma Metropolitan Planning Organization (Yuma, Arizona) • A number of state Transit Organizations; in-
cluding AZTA (Arizona), CalACT (California), CASTA (Colorado) and SWTA (Southwest United States)  
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The Denton County Transportation Authority (DCTA) was 
recently awarded the prestigious 25th Annual Achieve-
ment of Excellence in Procurement® (AEP) for 2020 from 
the National Procurement Institute, Inc. (NPI). The AEP 
Award is earned by public and nonprofit agencies that 
demonstrate a commitment to procurement excellence. 
This annual program recognizes procurement organiza-
tions that embrace innovation, professionalism, produc-
tivity, leadership and e-Procurement. 
  
The AEP program encourages the development of excel-
lence, as well as continued organizational improvement 
to earn the award annually. For 2020, there were 188 
successful applicants, including 40 counties, 69 cities, 15 
higher education agencies, 22 school districts, 34 special 
districts, five state agencies and three others. 
  
“The work of our procurement team is essential to what we do at our agency,” Athena Forester said, DCTA Assistant Vice 
President of Regulatory Compliance/DBE Liaison. “This recognition for the fifth consecutive year highlights DCTA’s com-
mitment to transparency and leadership in the Procurement industry. We are honored to be recognized alongside our 
peers and will continue our hard work for the benefit of the many communities we serve.”  
  
In 1995, NPI established a program designed to recognize organizational excellence in public procurement. The AEP is 
awarded annually to recognize innovation, professionalism, e-procurement, productivity, and leadership in the procure-
ment function. This prestigious award is earned by those organizations that demonstrate excellence by obtaining a high 
score based on standardized criteria. 

Each year, Our Driving Concern honors Texas employers through a unique awards 
recognition program. 

Traffic safety awards are presented to Texas organizations that encourage positive driver behaviors among employ-
ees on and off the job. The goal is to decrease injuries and fatalities that are a result of crashes on state roads. 

The workplace is a natural setting for distributing traffic safety messages and discussing driver behaviors — and it 
makes dollars and sense to do just that. Here’s why: By developing company policies, providing education and offer-
ing incentives, employers can save lives and save money. 

Increasing traffic safety education is a way to demonstrate your concern for the well-being of employees and their 

families. You act as a role model for others and have a chance to be recognized for your efforts through the Our 
Driving Concern awards program: Here is the link to register: https://txdrivingconcern.org/traffic-safety-awards/ 
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The National Safety Council Our Driving Concern program honors Texas        
employers though an awards recognition program.  

https://txdrivingconcern.org/traffic-safety-awards/


Sponsoring the TTA newsletter, by purchasing ad space, can 
be a powerful way to reach decision makers at member 
agencies across the state.  It will also help to increase expo-
sure in a  receptive environment (your customers inbox) and 
can subtly promote your brand whilst gaining goodwill 
throughout the entire association. TTA newsletters are a 
particularly useful tool for communicating with customers, 
building engagement, and directing customers to key con-
tent.  
 
Please be aware, there is a limited number of space available 
so be sure to lock yours in today.  There are sponsorship 
levels available for any budget.  You are able to sponsor a 
single issue or the entire year (6 issues).   
 
For information on pricing or to start your ad please contact: 
 
Allen E. Hunter 
Executive Director 
Texas Transit Association 
512-900-0550 
254-405-4212 cell 
allen@txtransit.org 

100 Congress Ave, Suite 2000 

Austin, Texas 78701 

Phone: (512) 900-0550 

Email: info@txtransit.org  

 

https://txtransit.org/  

Texas Transit Association  

Newsletter Sponsorship Opportunities 

TTA’s Mission is to support the  
needs of Texas’ public transportation 

systems through statewide  
advocacy and education. 

March 2, 2021 TTA Legislative Day at 

the Capitol 
 

Join us on Texas Independence Day 

for a day at the capitol on  

March 2, 2021.  (Pandemic Permitting) 

 

Evening reception to be held at the Driskill  

Hotel at 604 Brazos St, Austin, TX.  

 

 

May 21 –26, 2021 TTA State Roadeo, 

Expo and Conference in               

Corpus Christi 
 

May 21-22 Roadeo 

May 24-26 Conference 

May 24-25 Expo 
 

Mark your calendars: 

mailto:info@txtransit.org
https://txtransit.org/

